M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Prem{lﬁw
DATE: September 26, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0206
Planned Unit Development-Designation Sinai Hospital-Levindale

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on
City Council Bill No. 08-0206, an ordinance for the purpose of repealing the existing
Development Plan for the Sinai Hospital Planned Unit Development ( PUD) and approving a new
Development Plan for the Sinai Hospital-Levindale Planned Unit Development.

BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and has no objection to the proposed ordinance. The

amended PUD will benefit the expansion of the facilities for Sinai Hospital-Levindale, major
employers, service providers, and economic drivers in the City of Baltimore.

cc: Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson
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